
PREPARING YOUR HVAC FOR WINTER
Before the winter chill sets in, taking proactive measures to prepare your HVAC system 
can lead to significant benefits, including potential cost savings on utility bills. A fall 
furnace tune-up and routine maintenance ensure your system operates efficiently, 
preventing unexpected breakdowns during the colder months. To get started, 
consider the following steps: 

Check and Replace Air Filters
The air filter in your HVAC system is crucial in maintaining indoor air quality and system efficiency. 
Regularly checking and replacing air filters can prevent dust and debris buildup, ensuring proper 
airflow and reducing strain on your system. This simple step can contribute to lower utility bills and a 
healthier living environment.

Remove Debris from Exterior Systems
Outdoor HVAC units can accumulate debris like leaves, twigs, and dirt. Clearing away this debris 
ensures unobstructed airflow, allowing your system to operate efficiently. Inspect the area around your 
HVAC system and remove any obstacles to maintain optimal performance.

Clean Ducts and Registers
Ducts and registers are critical components of your HVAC system. Over time, they can collect dust and 
dirt, affecting indoor air quality and system efficiency. Regular cleaning helps prevent these issues, 
ensuring your system circulates clean and healthy air throughout your home.

Be Attentive to Your Humidifier
If your HVAC system includes a humidifier, check and adjust its settings for the winter months. Proper 
humidity levels not only enhance comfort but also contribute to energy efficiency. Maintaining your 
humidifier ensures it functions effectively, promoting a cozy and healthy indoor environment.

Schedule Professional Maintenance and Inspection
While DIY maintenance is essential, scheduling a professional inspection is equally crucial. HVAC 
professionals can identify potential issues, thoroughly clean, and optimize system settings. 
Maintenance is necessary for your furnace or heating system and air conditioning to work as needed. 
This proactive approach helps prevent breakdowns and ensures your system operates at peak 
efficiency throughout the winter and year. 
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